DELAWARE WOMEN’S GOLF ASSOCIATION
BOARD MEETING HELD ON
March 16, 2021
The Board members of the Delaware Women’s Golf Association held its meeting via Zoom on Tuesday, March16, 2021, beginning at 7:06 p.m.  Present were Debbie Grant, Pat Carlson, Susie MacNab, Sue Bardsley, Ronnie Dannerhoj and Mary Ann Veitch.   Absent: Linda Knorr-Sullivan.
Financials.  Pat Carlson reviewed the 2021 Budget.  A discussion ensued relating to prepaid tournament expenses paid in 2020.  It was noted that these would result in net tournament income for 2021.  After further review, the 2021 Budget was approved with minor changes as discussed.  
Opening Meeting.  The main purpose of the meeting was to discuss the agenda for the Opening Meeting on March 27, 2021.  Pat Carlson reported that the patio had sustained storm damage and may not be available for our meeting.  Since meeting indoors was not an option, the Board concluded that an e-mail survey would be sent to all club Delegates asking for votes on how to proceed: (1) convene at 11 a.m. on May 17 at Bear Trap Dunes prior to the first day of Bash to the Beach; or (2) convene via Zoom at 9:30 a.m. on March 27, 2021.  Susie will canvas the Delegates via e-mail and report back to the Board.
Tournaments.  Mary Ann reported that her tournament work is on schedule and she is finalizing details.  She is continuing discussions with the Food Bank of Delaware and with a local car dealership relating to sponsoring a hole-in-one prize.  Mary Ann will report back to the Board as these discussions progress.  
Board members were reminded that tournament sign-ups begin on April 15, 2021.  In that connection, Ronnie needs final tournament information sheets by April 1st to be posted to the web site.  Susie will send out an e-mail blast to members around April 8th to remind them that registration will be open.
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at approximately 8:30 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
Susie MacNab, Secretary
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